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28 March 2024 

 
Department of Biodiveristy, Conservation and Attractions 
17 Dick Perry Avenue 
Technology Park, Western Precinct 
KENSINGTON WA 6151 

 
 

ATTENTION: Glen McLeod-Thorpe | Manager Rivers and Estuaries Branch  

 

 
 
Dear Mr McLeod-Thorpe 
 
We refer to the outcomes of a meeting held between staff from the Department of Biodiversity, 
Conservation and Attractions, the City of South Perth (City) and the Applicant on 14 March 2024, and 
a separate discussion held between staff from the City and the Applicant on Wednesday 20 March 
2024 (Anita Amprimo, Director of Infrastructure Services, and Ross Barron, Head of Wesley College, 
respectively). 
 
We write to confirm our collective agreement for Wesley College and Penrhos College to make a 
community benefit contribution to the total amount of $300,000. This would be paid to and held in a 
trust by the City and be utilised in future in upgrading Node 2, as outlined within the South Perth 
Foreshore Strategy and Management Plan, within the South Perth foreshore. 
 
The upgrades referred to are generally identified in the attached document supplied by the City. We 
make this commitment in good faith and trust that it is received favourably. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ross Barron       Kalea Haran 
Head of Wesley College      Principal of Penrhos College 


